Subject: Update Dec 10th
 
Hi all,

So....only two weeks to Christmas!! Certainly doesn't feel like that here....although some Christmas trees have started appearing in some people's houses, and the chocolate advent calender my brother sent from home helps!
Had a great holiday in Dhaka with friends, and was a real refreshment to have visitors from home. Here are some happenings!
- Boat trip on a cruise ship, amazing food and views, one could almost forget we were in Bangladesh!
- A visit to CRP (Centre of the Rehabilitation of the Paralysed) in Dhaka, some liasion with the Speech and Language Therapists being trained there. Amazing rehabilitation.
- Some wonderful fresh filter coffees, donuts and meals out in the nice part of Dhaka. A chinese has never tasted so good....!!
- A second village visit, to see a girl I previously mentioned we were seeing for Rehab. Now walking, eating and beginning to talk. Miraculous improvement.
- First Cleft and lip palate clinic day, four out of six patients expected turned up. Pretty good attendance rate!
- Swallow assessment on an 120 year old man......hmmm I have my doubts!
- Opportunity to have lunch with all the staff Dad was training on Disaster Preparedness at LAMB.
- Singing Hark the Herald Angels in Bengali at morning devotions!
So I hope you are all enjoying the festive run up to Christmas, and I will be able to fill you in more on the celebrations that happen here as they do!

Prayer points:

- Continued functioning of the Cleft and lip Palate clinic
- More Bangla learning
- Enjoyment of the culturally different Christmas celebrations here

Thank you all so much,

Catherine xx

